
 

 

SHC Individual/ID Photo Day - Held in the PAC 

 WEEK 2B Wednesday 5th February 2025 
 

Please arrive 5 minutes before your allocated photo time.  

All students and staff must be photographed individually. Our class and staff photograph this year will be 
made up of individual portraits to form a composite group (see next page).                                                                                                  

8.15am ALL STAFF ALL STAFF 

9.00am 9BE BE 

9.00am 9DY DY 

9.15am 9EM EM 

9.15am 9JO JO 

9.30am 9LL LL 

9.30am 9MI MI 

9.45am 9SM SM 

9.45am 10BD BD 

10.00am 10CA CA 

10.00am 10CY CY 

10.15am 10DB DB 

10.15am 10EG EG 

10.30am 10RL RL 

10.30am 10UC UC 

10.45am 11CM CM 

10.45am 11EB EB 

11.00AM BREAK BREAK 

11.30AM 11GT GT 

11.30AM 11JS JS 

11.45AM 11LP LP 

11.45AM 11NR NR 

12.00PM 11RH RH 

12.00PM 11TC TC 

12.15PM 12AW AW 

12.15PM 12JG JG 

12.30PM 12MC MC 

12.30PM 12MD MD 

12.45PM 12SB SB 

12.45PM 12SD SD 

1.00PM 12SL SL 

1.00PM 13AP AP 

1.15PM 13JB JB 

1.30PM LUNCH/OPTIONAL SIBLINGS LUNCH/OPTIONAL SIBLINGS 

2.15PM 13KF KF 

2.15PM 13KK KK 

2.25PM 13LE LE 

2.25PM 13TK TK 

2.40PM Full year 13 group on courts outside 
Mission House 

FT and ST 



 

 

 

Important information: 
Kaiārahi 

Please ensure your class is lined up tallest to shortest in the Lawson Foyer. Please check uniform: All students 
must be wearing blazers, no jerseys or vests.  

 

Our class and staff photograph this year will be made up of individual portraits to form a composite group. 

See sample template below. All students and staff must be photographed individually.  

Optional sibling photographs (strictly siblings only and no social groups) will be taken during the lunch hour 

on a first come first served basis. 

Photographs will be available online for preview and purchase after the photographs have been proofed 

and approved by the school. All students will receive a direct email with unique gallery access. 

 

 

 

Other Traditional Group photographs such as SHC Past Pupils will be taken with the sports/cultural group 

photographs on Wednesday 13 August. 


